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Davies High School 
Student Announcements 
September 29, 2022 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY MATTHEW ISDAHL, EMMA CLAIRE MCCOLM, and SARDIAYEA SOKO 

 
● There will be an FCCLA (Family, Career, and Community Leaders of America) meeting in 

the FACS department on Friday, September 30 at 8:00.  If you have any questions, please 
see Mrs. Romaine or Mrs. Larson in the FACS department.   
 

● “A Celebration of Music” - Concert Choir, Wind Ensemble, Symphony Orchestra, Tuesday, 
October 4th @ 7:30pm in the Davies Theater 
 

● Davies Theatre Department will present their annual Cabaret Night celebrating the music 
of Elton John and featuring the Davies Jazz Bands. It is a one night only performance on 
Friday September 30th at 7:30 pm. General Admission is $5.00 per person. Come enjoy 
some entertainment and support the arts here at Davies. Friday September 30th at 7:30 
pm. 
 

● FCA will have their first meeting next Friday October 7, we will meet in Coach Werremeyer’s room 
which is B210. There will be donuts!  

● Informational meeting on girls wrestling will be on Friday, September 30th after school in 
H101. 

● DECA will have a meeting in the Marketing room on Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

● Anyone interested in Chess club is welcome to come to our next meeting, Thursday 
October6th from 4-6pm in A103.  Any level of experience (or inexperience) is welcome, 
we’ll have casual games at each meeting, puzzles, and for those interested in competitive 
play we'll have that available too!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Carney. 

● Are you interested in Business?  If so, come check out Future Business Leaders of America 
(FBLA)!  There will be an informational meeting on Friday, September 30th at 8:15 am in 
room C101.  See Mrs. Johnson Uphoff if you have any questions. 

● Davies Yearbook would like to include your homecoming pictures in the 2023 Davies 
Yearbook!  Please send your pictures from the week to daviesyearbook@fargoschools.org 
for a chance to be included in the yearbook.  Make sure to include the names and grades 
of those pictured.   

 
● NDAHS Members- The first honor society meeting of the year for Davies seniors will be on 

Friday, September 30th at 8:00am in room H101. Please arrive a few minutes early to allow 



yourself time to get checked in and seated before we begin. Remember, attendance at 
meetings is required to maintain membership throughout your senior year!  
 

● FPS esports will be holding an informational meeting on Thursday, September 29th after 
school in room F128. All are welcome. If you cannot make the meeting, contact Mr. 
Reichenbach via email: reicheu@fargoschools.org 
 

● EARLY BUS RUNS Begin Monday September 19th: 

The following morning routes will begin the 1st bus runs beginning Monday September 19th. 
Students who need to meet with a teacher for Eagle Hour should be taking the early route 
that will arrive to school prior to Eagle beginning.  Routes 104, 106, 108, 116, 120, 122, 126 
 

● The Dance Team will be having an open practice for anyone interested in dancing. Join 
them on Thursday after school from 4:00-6:30 in the dance studio located by door 10. 

Work Hard, Be Yourself, and Do the Right Thing! 
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